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Town Hall Civil Engineering 
 
We need to have civil engineering performed on the new town hall site to help layout the 
footprint of the building and parking area.  I have asked BF&S to provide this 
information as they are doing the civil engineering for the rest of downtown 
redevelopment project.    
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